RE NOTI'ICATION OFF INTENDED WORKS TO TREES IN A CONSCRVATION ARCA

In regard to the proposcd works to trees at 4 Lancaster Drive, I would like to submit that the Lawsons Cypress tree in the FRONT GARDEN not
be felled to ground level, as suggested. Belsize Park is a Conservation Area and | believe that mature trees should therefore be protected.

Regarding the proposed work on trees in the REAR GARDEN, T have no objection to any of this.




